
�� ���, the Celebration of Eid-Ul-Fitr (2018) in 

The Department of Civil Engineering  

 

“�� ���,” has brought the festivity of the holy Eid-Ul-Fitr once again in the department of Civil 

Engineering on 28th June, 2018. For the first time the Civil Engineering Department has celebrated 

the post Eid refreshment party with all the mouthwatering dishes brought by the faculty members of 

the department. The teacher’s conference room and sitting corner of the department were beautifully 

decorated by the faculty members. The appearance of the Honorable Vice-Chancellor Prof. Dr. 

A.M.M. Safiullah, Treasurer Prof. Dr. Kazi Shariful Alam, Registrar Md. Abdul Gafur, Head (CE) Prof. 

Dr. S. Reza Chowdhury and all the faculty members enhanced the charm of the occasion to a great 

extent. At the beginning of the program Honorable Vice-Chancellor, Registrar, Head (CE) and other 

faculty members recalled their childhood Eid day memories. Then everyone enjoyed their lunch. 

Different homemade lunch and sweet items arranged by the faculty members were: Cake, Chinese 

vegetable, Mutton Rezala, Chicken Roast, Chicken Salad, Mutton kofta, Prawn malaicurry, Egg 

curry, polaw, Custard, Golab jam, semai etc. The program ended with an after lunch tea party.  

 

 
 

Honorable Vice-Chancellor Prof. Dr. A.M.M. Safiullah; Registrar Md. Abdul Gafur; Head (CE) Prof. 
Dr. S. Reza Chowdhury along with all faculty members of CE 

 



 

Honorable Vice-Chancellor Prof. Dr. A.M.M. Safiullah and Head (CE) Prof. Dr. S. Reza Chowdhury 
cutting the Eid cake 

 
 
 

 

 

Discussion session of �� ���, 



 

Discussion session of �� ���, 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Delicious lunch and sweet items arranged by faculty members 

 
 



 
 

Honorable Vice-Chancellor Prof. Dr. A.M.M. Safiullah, Treasurer Prof. Dr. Kazi Shariful Alam, 
Registrar Md. Abdul Gafur, Head (CE) Prof. Dr. S. Reza Chowdhury having lunch together 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
Faculty members of CE having lunch together  with a lot of enjoyment 

 
 
 

 


